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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 5th December, the Kinder to Grade 2 classes will be going on their final excursion 

for the year to the pantomime, Something Fishy, at The Playhouse Theatre in Hobart. 

 

There will be 5 adults accompanying the children.  We will leave promptly at 9.00am and return 

for the end of the school day.  If you would like to meet your child/children at the Buckland 

Roadhouse on the way back, please indicate on the form below. 

 

Your child will need to wear school uniform and have a packed morning tea and lunch, and 

enough to drink for the day.  We will be stopping at Sorell Train Park for morning tea, and then 

again on the way home, for lunch.  We are all looking forward to this excursion as the 

pantomime is usually colourful and entertaining. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sarah Baker & Ann Klok 
 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Something Fishy Excursion – The Playhouse Theatre, Hobart 

 

 
 

………………………………….child’s name 

 

  My child’s medical and contact details are unchanged since I completed the form at the start of 

      this year. 

 

  I will call in to the school office and complete a new medical and contact details form. 

 

  I will meet my child at the Buckland Roadhouse on the return trip.  

 
………………………………../parent signature   


